
 

MFL 

  
Term 1 

 

 
Term 2 

 
Term 3 

 
Term 4 

 
Term 5 

 
Term 6 

 

Year 7 
 
Greetings  
 
Introduction to France 
and French speaking 
countries 
Assessment 
How to say my name and 
the name of others 
How are you? 
Numbers up to 12 
Halloween 
 
 

 
Dates 
 
How old am I? 
The verb avoir 
Days of the week 
Months of the year 
French Christmas 
traditions 
 
 

 
My family 
 
La Gallette des Rois 
tradition 
L’histoire de ‘Roule 
Gallette’ 
Family vocabulary 
Indefinite articles: 
Le/la/les, masculine, 
feminine, plural 
Possessive 
adjectives 
‘Carnaval’ et ‘La 
Chandeleur’ tradition 
 

 
My Pets 
 
Colour 
Likes and dislikes 
Pets and use of 
adjectives 
 

 
Describing myself 
and others 
 
Physical description: 
adjectives 
Face vocabulary 
Facial description 
Body parts + j’ai mal 
au/aux/ à la 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Countries and 
nationalities 
 
Where I and others 
live 
-er verbs at the 
present tense 
Personal pronouns 
Countries vocabulary 
Dictionary skills 

en/au/à 
Nationalities 

 

Year 8 
 

 
Revision 
Personal Information 
 
Assessment of prior 
learning 
Name, age, family, pets 
Days of the week 
Months of the year 
Numbers to 31 

 
Personal 
Information 
 
Numbers to 31 
Countries  
Dictionary work 
Countries and 
nationalities 
French Christmas 
activities 
 
 

 
Household tasks 
 
La Gallette des Rois 
ingredients and 
recipe 
Household tasks 
vocabulary 
Expressing 
likes/dislikes 
Expressing the future 
‘La Chandeleur’ 
tradition: food items 
and quantities 
 

 
Sport 
 
Sport vocabulary 
Expressing 
likes/dislikes 
Expressing the future 
Jouer + au/à la// 
Faire du/de la 
Expressing the past 

 
Leisure 
 
Leisure vocabulary 
Adverbs of time 
Making plans 
 

 
Food 
 
Food and opinion 
Fast food 
Fruit and vegetables 
Breakfast 
Shopping 
 Food and quantities 
Money and prices 

 

Year 9 
 
Revision 
Shops 
 
Dictionary skills 

 
Transport 
Directions 
Jobs 
 
Workplace visit 

 
Jobs 
Iconic film 
 
Characters and jobs 
Comprehension: 

 
Clothes and 
fashion 
 
Clothes vocabulary 

 
House 
 
Where do I live? 
Countryside, city, 
flat, house… 

 
Cultural Project 
 
Cinema, music, city, 
food… 
Research 



 
 
 

plot/culture  
Household tasks 
Clothes 

Fashion show 
research 

Rooms in the house 
House 2-D model 
Furniture in the 
house 
House 2-D model 
 

 

Year 10 
(Contributing to 
ASDAN, Module 
10: International 

Links, AQA:  
Unit Award) 

 

 
All about me project 
 
Present via different 
medium (poster, video, 
song…) 
 
 

 
Christmas project 
 
Research and 
present via different 
medium (poster, 
video, song…) 
 
Look at different 
traditions in French-
speaking countries 

 
School project 
 
Research and 
present via different 
medium (poster, 
video, song…) 
 
Look at similarities 
and differences 
Take part in a debate 

 
Fashion project 
 
Research and 
present via different 
medium (poster, 
video, song…) 
 
Organise a fashion 
show 
 
 
 

 
Food project 
 
Research and 
present via different 
medium (poster, 
video, song…) 
 
Design a menu and 
cook it 

 
Food project 
 
Research and 
present via different 
medium (poster, 
video, song…),  
 
Organise an event 

 

Year 11 
(Contributing to 
ASDAN, Module 
10: International 

Links, AQA:  
Unit Award) 

 

 
Music project 
 
Research and present 
via different medium 
(poster, video, song…),  
 
Meetartist/email/interview 

 
Environment 
project 
 
Research and 
present via different 
medium (poster, 
video, song…). 
 
Explore how to make 
a difference in the 
community 
 

 
Leisure project 
 
Research and 
present via different 
medium (poster, 
video, song…) 
 
Focus on one city in 
a French-speaking 
country 

 
In town project 
 
Research and 
present via different 
medium (poster, 
video, song…). 
 
Explore the city and 
make a tourist 
information leaflet 

 
Employment 
project 
 
Research and 
present via different 
medium (poster, 
video, song…) 
 
Write a letter to 
employers 

 
Work Experience 
 
Research and 
present via different 
medium (poster, 
video, song…) 

 


